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Business Division Meeting
December 15,  2007,  12:35 PM
Nino’s Restaurant
Attendance:
J. Bowen, J. Frazier, P. Jeon, J. Moore, F. Salles, R. Snyder, G.Vadas, A. Zekeri
Devotion:
Dr. Moore opened with a devotion based on Pr. 13:12, Mk. 10:45 and Act 17.
Meeting:
Dr. Moore presented a revised curriculum for the Associate in Business program (ASB in AGS). Math 1023 is now titled as ‘Business Math’ and required for everyone regardless of background. There were concerns regarding PHED1181 and  SEMR 3803. Both courses are on leisure related topics and it is suggested that the courses be modified so they will cover more meaningful subjects such as career management and/or personal finance. Motion was made to accept the curriculum as it is and to revisit the issue on these two courses at a later date. The motion carried unanimously.
Dr. Bowen proposed to remove Personal Finance from the accounting major requirements and replace it with Intro to Business.  He also proposed to make Intro to Business as a prerequisite for Accounting II.  Both proposals were accepted by unanimous votes.
Dr. Moore gave a report on the yearly IPD review meeting 12/7/07 where the recommendation by the School of Business to establish an admission standard of 550 on the GMAT has met a strong objection from both IPD and the president of SWU.  The entire business faculty present felt that maintaining the quality and integrity of the graduate programs is of paramount importance; they agreed on removing all testing requirements from the graduate program but recommend the development of curricular and faculty oversight in each location via Assistant Business Deans.  Motion carried to eliminate all testing requirements from admission standards for business graduate programs.  
It is recommended that Assistant Deans be established for each campus location and be charged with a responsibility to supervise closely the quality of teaching faculty and their development, through the use of Professional Development Plans (PDP), as well as the curriculum, and through the use of the Discipline Specific Task Forces (DSTF) which are organized by academic division.
Meeting adjourned at 2:05 PM.
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